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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Christmas is fast approaching we wanted to give you as much notice as possible about our plans for this 
year’s Christmas Performance.  This year we have decided to try something a little different and include 
the whole school from Reception to Year 6.  We are hoping this will enable parents of more than one child 
at our school to see all their children at the same time.   
 
Parents are welcome to attend one of the performances, this will be limited to two tickets per family to 
enable us to adhere to fire regulations and provide the opportunity for all parents to attend.   
 
Please return your slip by Friday 8th December as tickets will be distributed on Wednesday 13th December.  
There may be an opportunity to obtain additional tickets nearer the performance date for other family 
members – please enquire at the office on Friday 15th December. 
Please fill out the slip below to indicate which performance you would like tickets for. 
 

Many Thanks, 
 

 
 
Miss K Langley 
Head of Academy 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name of child: ________________________________________Class/Year: ________________ 
 
I would like tickets for the following performance       (please indicate whether you require 1 or 2 tickets): 
 

Monday 18th December     2:00pm  

Tuesday 19th December     10:00am  

Tuesday 19th December     2:00pm  

 
 
Signed _________________________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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